Beth L Tashnick

Subject: FW: Somerset - Capital Grille

From: Jonathan LoPatin

Sent: Thursday, June 8, 2023 3:50 PM
To: Tommaso Caporuscio

Subject: Somerset - Capital Grille

CAUTION: This email did not originate from within the City of Troy. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Tom,

Just wanted to say thanks again for being the partner that you were throughout the project. I'm very grateful that you
always picked up the phone, provided guidance, and helped us toward our goal.

| truly appreciate it,
Jon

JONATHAN LOPATIN
Assistant Project Manager

3663 Woodward Avenue | Suite 500
Detroit, Ml 48201
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